
You cannot police away homelessness. It surrounds us as Oregonians, and we must deal with it legally and compassionately. If 
people are not causing harm to others, they should
be allowed to sit, stand, or rest, including in legally parked vehicles. Money would be much better spent providing safe areas for 
people to reside than to round up and disperse them
to parts unknown. HB 3115 should be passed for all Oregonians.


